
Week at a Glance: May 27-31, 2024 

 

Track Meet: Monday, May 27th 
Our District Track Meet will be on Monday, May 27th from 8:30-3pm at Minoru Park. We are 
looking forward to a fun day of friendly races and healthy competition. If families are wanting to 
join in on the festivities and are driving to Minoru, our school's designated parking area is 
Brighouse Park. 
It is also very important that if you will be picking up your child early from the track meet, 
please notify their classroom teacher and/or Ms. Mais. This is for the safety of our students. 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
Our primary track meet will be in the afternoon at Currie from 1-2:30pm. Families are welcome 
to come watch. 
Good luck to our all-star athletes! 



PAC Carnival 
The PAC is hosting a Carnival on Thursday, May 30th right here at General Currie school 
grounds! We hope you can all make this fun-filled event. This carnival will require the help of 
many volunteers. If you are able to help, please email at jennielyyn@gmail.com  
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Student and Family Affordability Fund 
The provincial government recently announced a renewal of one time funds for the  Student 
and Family Affordability Fund. This fund is designed to assist families who require financial 
assistance with school-related costs in the following areas: 

• school and course fees 
• school supplies and course materials 
• field trips 
• school-related extracurricular opportunities  
• clothing and footwear required for sports and school activities  

Please reach out to our Principal, Linda Chau, by email(lchau@sd38.bc.ca) if you are in need of 
assistance.  As always, all requests will be treated with dignity and your privacy will be 
respected. We want to work with our families to ensure that our students, your children, have 
everything they need to be successful at school. Please do not hesitate to reach out if we can 
help. 

Community Fridge 
We are excited to share that we now have a new community fridge at our school. The fridge is 
funded through the Ministry of Education Feeding Futures Program. 
Regularly, we receive deliveries of fruit yogurts, individually packed peeled eggs, fruit and 
granola bars. We thank the Richmond Food Bank and Richmond Firefighters who are now 
delivering and stocking our fridge every two weeks. 
Classroom teachers will be sharing with our students the purpose of the fridge which is to be 
able to access food for anyone who needs it. We are using this flow chart for students to ask 
themselves questions before accessing the fridge. We want to make sure students eat their 
snacks and lunches from home first before helping themselves to these foods. All students at 
our school have access to the fridge which is located right in the main office. 
Thank you for your support and for also having these discussions with your children at home. 
 

 



Our School Story 

 
We have a new Evidence Post for Our School Story! 
Our Focus/Inquiry Question this year is:  
How does a growth mindset support our learning in literacy? 
See our evidence & action plans HERE. 

Contact Us 

 
 
General Currie Elementary School 
 
8220 General Currie Road 
Richmond, BC 
V6Y 1M1 
https://currie.sd38.bc.ca 
Email: currie@sd38.bc.ca 
School Story: https://currie.sd38.bc.ca/our-school-story 
Follow us on Twitter @currieallstars 
Early Warning Line: If your child will be away, please call: 604-668-6441 
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